
Newsletter Of Sacred Heart School Mount Druitt South 

Term 4 - Week 10 18 December 2019 SAFE       RESPECTFUL       RESPONSIBLE 

Dear Parents & Students,  
 

As 2019 draws to a close I take this opportuni-
ty to thank the staff for their dedication, the 
students for their hard work and the parent 
community for their continued support.  A spe-
cial farewell to the families whose association 
with Sacred Heart Primary is coming to an 
end.  Thank you for your contribution to our 
school community over the years and every 
best wish for your future endeavours.  
 

2020 Classroom Teachers 

Kindy: Mrs. McNamara, Mrs. Cain,  
  Mrs. Ingram 

Year 1: Mrs. Dubier, Mrs. Wallace,  
  Mrs. Bird 

Year 2: Mrs. Potts, Mrs. Newson,  
  Miss Trefoni 

Year 3: Mrs. Davis, Mr. Schrader,  
  Mrs. Knight 

Year 4: Miss Scarpin, Mrs. Aghdasi,  
  Miss Bosque 

Year 5: Miss Quintano, Miss Salib 

Year 6: Mr. Brewer, Mrs. Penton 

 

Family Reflection 

Christmas is one of the most important days of 
the Church year and is second only to Easter. 
It is the Feast of the Incarnation, the feast of 
God becoming flesh. The liturgical season of 
Christmas begins with the vigil Mass on Christ-
mas Eve. During this season we celebrate the 
birth of Christ into our world and our hearts 
and we reflect on the gift of salvation that is 
born with him.  

The Staff of Sacred Heart Catholic Primary 
School wish you all the love and peace that 

the Holy Season brings. 

God Bless 

 

Prayer for Families … 
 

Loving God, 

During this holy season of Christmas, we ask 
for your blessing on all families.   

Let Mary’s openness to your wondrous ways be 
an inspiration to place all trust in you. 

Let Joseph’s courage provide hope during times 
of anxiety and uncertainty.   

Let Jesus’ life ignite all families with a spirit of 
light and love.   

May the grace that encircled the Holy Family 
widen to embrace all families.   

For this we pray. 

Amen 

SCHOOL RETURNS  

2020 



Farewell Year 6 2019 …  Graduation Mass 
Tuesday, 17th December 



From the Library ... 
As 2019 draws to a close, all library books should 
now have been returned to the library. If not please 
return your books to the Library in the first week of 
2020. 

We hope you have fun reading over the holidays 
and entering the Executive Director’s Summer 
Reading Challenge. What a great opportunity this 
will be to visit your local public library, or read 
books online! 

Wishing all of Sacred Heart’s amaz-
ing readers a happy Christmas full 
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Congratulations to our School Leaders for 2020 



 

 

MAI / EYA TESTING 
 

YEARS 1—6: 28 & 29 January 2020 
 
 

KINDERGARTEN BEST START 
 

28, 29 and 30 January 2020 


